WPAZ B
Pottstoun Broadeasting (Company

247 High Street

Lamb Building E
Pottstown, Pa.

November 6, 1951.

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2,
Walnutport, Pa.
Dear Mr. Geary:
Thanks for your recent report of reception of
our station in Walnutport, Pa.
Your report checks with our program log for

Sunday, Oct. 26th. This letter will confirm your reception

of our station.

Mellon, Crief Engineer.

"IT 'PAZ TO ADVERTIZE"




